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BY ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY (registrations@energy.nh.gov) 
November 10, 2021 

Competitive Electric Power Supplier Coordinator 
New Hampshire Department of Energy  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 

 

 

Re: Town Square Energy, LLC Information Update (Former PUC Docket No. DM 18-127)  

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to Puc 2003.02 (h), please be advised that Town Square Energy, LLC (“TSE”), has changed 
its main business mailing address.  The new address is as follows: 

Town Square Energy 
2200 E Williams Field Road 
Suite 200 
Gilbert, AZ  85295 
 

TSE requests that the Department of Energy change its information on file for TSE to substitute the 
new main business address and, additionally, to list Michael Stein - who has recently taken on new 
duties as the TSE CEO - in place of Randal Miller.   

Sincerely, 

 
Robert J. Munnelly, Jr. 
RJM/jmc 


